
 
 
 
 

Teaching English and Traveling in China: 
 

A Conversation with Recent CSUSB Graduate, 
Malcolm J. McFarland II, Lecturer at Beijingʼs 

University of Science and Technology

Are you interested in traveling to China? Come and hear about a recent CSUSB graduate's 
experience getting to China and finding work there as an English teacher. 

Teaching English is an excellent way to get to China. Come and hear some advice and 
suggestions about living and working in China. Join recent CSUSB alumnus, Malcolm J. McFarland II, 
who is currently working as an English lecturer at Beijing's University of Science and Technology in the 
School of Foreign Studies. This is an excellent opportunity to hear a fellow Coyote's experience getting to 
China, living and working there, and thriving. You'll also have the chance to hear Mr. McFarland's 
impressions of China, and ask questions. 

 

For more information, contact Jeremy Murray, Assistant Professor of History, at jmurray@csusb.edu or (909) 537-5540.  

Where: SB-302 (Social and Behavioral 
Sciences, Third Floor, near the elevators) 

Date: Wednesday, August 6, 2014 
Time: 10:00am to 11:00am 

 


